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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Division Memorandum
No.24% s. 2022

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors of CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads/ Institutional Heads ( Public and Private)

From: OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Date: August 22, 2022
Subject: CORRIGENDUM TO DEpEd MEMO No. 270 S. 2022 re: ORIENTATION OF GSP

TRAINERS, GSP CLUSTER FIELD ADVISERS AND GSP SCHOOL COORDINATORS

In connection with the Deped Memo Nos. 270 and 286 S. 2022, re: Strengthening GSP
Membership and Reiterating of support to the GSP Movement, there will be a change of
schedule on the Orientation of GSP Trainers, Cluster Field Advisers and GSP School
Coordinators. It will now be on September 6, 2022, Tuesday @3: 00 p.m instead of August
27, 2022 as earlier circularized, at the SDO Conference Hall (4™ fir.), Dagupan City.

Immediate and widest dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

AGU&O C. FERNANDEZ, CESO V

Schools Division Superintenden



